
 

 

 

March News at osuna 

 

  

Children’s Choice 
Volume 1, Issue 6 
December 2015 
Please call us at 382-
1815 if your child won’t 
be attending Children’s 
Choice for the day. 
 
Reminders: 
SPRING BREAK 
DEADLINE: You must 
register for Spring Break 
online by March 19th if you 
plan to attend 
 LOST & FOUND: Please 
check the Lost & Found in 
the hallway for missing 
items such as coats, lunch 
boxes, toys, etc. The PTA 
regularly donates 
unclaimed items to local 
homeless shelters. 
 

Helpful Information  
 
Site Phone: 382-1815 
Office Phone: 296-2880 
Email: 
osuna@childrens-
choice.org 
 
 
 
 

Financial Assistance 
Available: 841-4800 

Parent-Teacher Conferences 
There is no school on Thursday, March 8th or Friday, March 9th due to Parent-
Teacher Conferences.  Children’s Choice will be open at Osuna both days from  
7 AM – 6 PM.  Please sign up in advance if you plan to attend and bring a sack lunch 
that does not require microwave or refrigeration.  Breakfast and snacks will be 
provided.   
 

Spring Break 
We will be open at Osuna for Spring Break from March 26th-30th.  You must sign up 
online using your Parent Portal if you plan to attend.  The deadline for signing up 
and/or changing your schedule is Monday, March 19th.  Tuition for Spring Break is 
$36/day or $135/week.  Your child may not attend if you have a past due balance on 
your account.  Please feel free to contact us with any questions.   
 

Field Trips 
 Our field trips this month will be to the ABQ BioPark Aquarium on Friday, March 2nd 
and Putt Putt on Friday, March 16th. Please note that our field trips are generally the 
1st and 3rd Friday of our calendar month.  Field trips are listed on our calendar, 
newsletter, and website.  If you need your child to stay back, please add them to the 
list on the parent table.   

STEM Challenge – Marshmallow Towers 
Calla recently led an activity where the children were challenged to build the tallest tower 
possible, using only spaghetti and marshmallows.  We worked in groups and learned about 
weight distribution and engineering, as well as teamwork, creativity, and communication! 
 

     
 

 



Explora 

      
We finally got a chance to go to Explora!  The kids enjoyed the hands-on exhibits 

exploring air and water, especially the fountain and the machine that simulates 

clouds with water vapor.  We also had a great time learning about light and 

designing a giant ship outside with blocks. A few kids worked together to create 

a model of the Roman Coliseum in the building room.   

    


